July 27, 2016
Dear Chair Do and fellow Commissioners,

[ support the principles and recommendations outlined in sections 1-3 of Draft Resolution
GP-01-06/GP-02-10/SP-01-06. Pending further revisions that strengthen and clarify the
peints describe in these sections, and based on your measure of public response, my hope is
that you will approve and forward this resolution to the City Council.

Thank you for your thoughtful work and your dedication to a thorough examination of
the EIR, and to providing ample opportunity for all stakeholders to express their views
and analyses. The outcome of this long process demonstrates an understanding that while
development of the Baylands may be inevitable, it is possible for it to occur in a way that
preserves and enhances open space and habitat, and protects the health and welfare of
those who may some day work and recreate in those acres.

Your actions also lay the groundwork for this complicated land to be transformed into a
place of positive and sustainable use with the potential to be a source of pride for the
future residents of Brisbane and surrounding communities.

Yours truly,

Ceci Herrmann

580 Visitacion Avenue
Brisbane
ceci_sf@yahoo.com



